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This Week at Lincolnshire  

 

Tuesday,  August 23 
7:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study 

 

Wednesday, August 24 
6:30 p.m. Outreach and Caring 

 

Thursday, August 25 
7:00 p.m.  Leadership Team  

 

Don’t forget to check your church mailboxes.   
There are often special occasion cards, i.e., 
birthdays, etc. as well as copies of minutes, etc. 
that are resting on the shelves.  Also, if you missed 
a Sunday at church, you will find a bulletin and 
Refrigerator News there. 

_________________________________ 

                  We need... 
 Peanut butter, spaghetti sauce (have plenty of 

spaghetti) crackers and cereal.  These items plus anything else you want 
to bring is greatly appreciated.  Back to school means more visitors at the 
door for food bags.  Jack Steckley thanks you so much!  

_________________________________ 

 
“…nothing has a greater effect on the spiritual 
growth of a person than reflecting on 
Scripture…The Bible’s power to advance spiritual 
growth is unrivaled by anything else we’ve 
discovered.  – Hawkins & Partison 
 

Women’s Bible Study begins its season on 
Monday, September 12.  The group meets weekly on Mondays, 
September through mid-May at the church. Sessions begin at 9:15 a.m. 
and end at 10:45 and include sharing, prayer and Bible study.  The study is 
titled Parables: The Greatest Stories Ever Told. Familiar stories, such as 
“The Good Samaritan” are included as well as lesser-known ones like  
“The Rich Man and Lazarus.”  All women are welcome. Call 747-2976 if you 
have any questions. 

_________________________________ 
 

 
 
 
Prayers for strength, healing and wellness… 
 Becky Oetting who has surgery on Monday, August 22 at 
 Parkview Hospital North. 
 Bob Kaylor recovering from related surgery problems at 
  Lutheran Hospital. 
 Betty Dawson, home from the Rehab Center and continuing 
 gaining strength at home. 
 “Let prayer be the key of the day and the bolt of the night.” 
       - Jean Paul Richter 
 



This Sunday’s Forum 

“Kate’s Kart” 
Krista Layman, co-founder of Kate’s Kart 
will share their story and how a tiny project 
has turned into a huge blessing. Kate's Kart 
is a not-for-profit organization that supplies 
free books to hospitalized children to keep 

for their enjoyment.  Kate's Kart was founded in 2008 by the Layman 
family in memory of their daughter, Katherine Anne Layman 
(affectionately known to family and friends as "Baby Kate"). In just over 
eight years, the organization has grown to service 16 area hospitals, plus 
several pediatric offices. There are currently over 100 volunteers 
collecting, counting, sorting, labeling, stocking and distributing books.  To 
date, over 120,000 books have been handed out to hospitalized children. 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
 

 
 

Pastor Bibbee, as District Moderator, will lead the 157th recorded 
Northern Indiana District Conference .  It is being held at the Camp 
Mack Conference Center on September 16, 17, 20-16.  The Conference 
theme is simple and straight-forward.  “Abide!”  Gene Hollenberg, 
Moderator-Elect, will lead the Friday worship service and Pastor 
David will deliver the message “All Tangled Up” based on John 15. 
Saturday sessions, “around the round tables” will be based on 
budgeting, congregational ethics and other important issues. Both 
Pastor David and Gene Hollenberg encourage you to attend.  A copy 
of Pastor David’s letter to the congregations is in your mailbox. 

_________________________________ 

Next Sunday’s Sermon 
“Let’s Nail It!”    Luke 13: 10-17 

Performers in the entertainment industry sometimes literally drop 
the microphone as a way of saying, “I nailed it!” Their self-
assessment and that of the audience is that the performance was 
amazing.  End of story.  Walk off the stage. Perhaps the same thing 
is going on in our text.  Jesus was engaged by the crowd, interacted 
with the ill woman, and – he nailed it! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Kick-off Sunday Picnic 

September 4, 2016 

Starting at 12:30  
Come join us for a great afternoon of fun, 

food and games. Bring your own chairs 

and if you want, a shade tent  might be 

nice, too.  

Fire Pit 

Horseshoes 

Cornhole 
(Can you beat our cornhole champs?) 

 

Share good food and meet new friends! 
 

(No rain date so pray for clear skies!) 

 

 


